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4ŕŌőŌŗŜ %řňőŗŖ 
 

Saturday, April 14 
10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
 

Sunday, April 15 
8:15 am Worship with Communion  

9:30 am Sunday School 
9:30 am Joyful Voices 

10:45 am Worship with Communion 
11:45 am Social Time 

 

Tuesday, April 17 
5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

5:45 pm Zumba 
7:00 pm Council Meeting 

 

Thursday, April 19 
5:45 pm Zumba 

7:00 pm Bell Choir 
7:00 pm Book Discussion Group 

 

Saturday, April 21 
10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
 

Sunday, April 22 
8:15 am Worship with Communion  

9:30 am Sunday School 
10:45 am Worship with Communion 

11:45 am Social Time 

 

2ňńŇŌőŊŖ !œŕŌŏ ρυ 
 

!ÃÔÓ σȡρς-ρω 
ρ *ÏÈÎ σȡρ-χ 
,ÕËÅ ςτȡσφÂ-τψ 

 

Adult Study on "The Shack" 
 

We will begin an adult group study on "The 
Shack," by Wm. Paul Young on Thursday, 
April 19th, in the Peace Room. The discus-
sion sessions will occur over the course of 
four Thursday evenings, starting at 7:00 pm 
and lasting approximately an hour and a 
half. Each session will cover the following 
sections of the book: 

 

April 19th: Foreword-Chapter 4 
April 26th: Chapters 5-9 

May 10th: Chapters 10-13 
May 17th: Chapters 14-After words 

 

Please bring a copy of the book with you to 
the first session and read through and includ-
ing Chapter 4. If you need help acquiring a 
copy, please contact either Carol Smith 
(piffy1957@gmail.com) or Kayla Smith 
(kayjosmith22@gmail.com). Please don't 
hesitate to contact either of us with any 
questions! We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

 Altar Flowers 
 

The flowers are given  
by Kevin and Kay Trostle  

in memory of  
their mothers. 

           

         !őőŘńŏ 9ńŕŇ 3ńŏň 
 

4ÈÅ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ 9ÁÒÄ 3ÁÌÅ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÈÅÌÐÓ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ 
)ÎÔÅÒÆÁÉÔÈ (ÕÍÁÎ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅÓ ÁÎÄ 0ÁÒË &ÏÒȤ
ÅÓÔ 0ÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ -ÁÙ ρω ÆÒÏÍ 
ψȡππ ÁÍ - ρȡππ ÐÍȢ  (ÅÌÐ ÉÓ ÎÅÅÄÅÄ ÓÔÁÒÔȤ
ÉÎÇ 4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ ρυȟ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÅÔ ÕÐ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÎ 
7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ ρφȟ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ 
ρψȟ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÏÒÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÄÏÎÁÔÅÄ ÉÔÅÍÓȢ  ! ÌÏÔ 
ÏÆ ÈÅÌÐ ÉÓ ÎÅÅÄÅÄ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ 
3ÁÌÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÎ ÁÆÔÅÒ×ÁÒÄÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÃÌÅÁÎÕÐȢ  3ÉÇÎ-ÕÐ ÓÈÅÅÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÄ ÎÅÁÒ 
&ÅÌÌÏ×ÓÈÉÐ (ÁÌÌȢ  !ÎÙ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÇÉÖÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÇÒÅÁÔÌÙ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅÄ ÁÓ 
ÍÕÃÈ ÈÅÌÐ ÉÓ ÎÅÅÄÅÄ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÅ 9ÁÒÄ 3ÁÌÅ Á ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓȢ  )Æ ÙÏÕ ËÎÏ× ÁÎÙ 
ÈÉÇÈ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ×ÈÏ ÉÓ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ Á ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÁÓË ÔÈÅÍ 
ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ 9ÁÒÄ 3ÁÌÅ ÁÎÄ ×Å ÃÁÎ ÓÉÇÎ ÏÆÆ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔ ÏÂÌÉȤ
ÇÁÔÉÏÎÓȢ  
 

7Å ÁÒÅ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÓÏÍÅÏÎÅ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÓ Á ÐÉÃËÕÐ ÔÒÕÃË ÔÈÁÔ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÕÓÅÄ ÄÕÒȤ
ÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅË ÔÏ ÐÉÃË ÕÐ ÂÕÌË ÉÔÅÍÓȢ  4ÈÅ Ï×ÎÅÒ ÄÏÅÓ ÎÏÔ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÔÈÅ 
ÄÒÉÖÅÒȟ ÂÕÔ ÎÅÅÄÓ ÔÏ ÂÅ ×ÉÌÌÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÌÅÔ ÕÓ ÂÏÒÒÏ× ÔÈÅ ÔÒÕÃË 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ 
ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅË ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 3ÁÌÅȢ  
  
!ÎÙ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ÒÅÇÁÒÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ 9ÁÒÄ 3ÁÌÅ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÕÓ ÅÉÔÈÅÒ ÂÙ 
ÐÈÏÎÅ ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌȢ   
 

3ÕÅ ÁÎÄ 2ÏÇÅÒ 'ÌÁÄ 
ςσρ-ρςτω 
ÇÌÁÄÓÁÍͽÃÏÍÃÁÓÔȢÎÅÔ 

Prayer List 
 

TLC Disciples 
Carol Bernlohr, Lisa Bowen, Linda Leslie, 
Jerry Wion, Jim Reynolds 
 

TLC Friends 
Amanda, Margaret, Frank, Kathy (medical 
issues), Gay (cancer), Barbara, Joe Adkins 
(pneumonia), Jeff Bickel, Judi (cancer), 
LeRoy Frontz, Eric, Francis OôConnor 
(cancer), Stan Lembeck, Bill Sherman and 
family (cancer), Amanda Sigman and fami-
ly (cancer), Dara Gibson and family (3-
year old with cancerous brain tumor), Bri-
an Tresslerôs family (Brian passed away 
last month) 
 

 
 

All names will be removed from the Prayer 
List next week.  If you would like to add a 
name to the new list, please email Marla 
(tlcoffice2@gmail.com). 

mailto:piffy1957@gmail.com
mailto:kayjosmith22@gmail.com
mailto:gladsam@comcast.net


 

 

 

 
 

Central PA IPL Circuit Riders 
A group of area congregations that are hosted in a different 

place each month, on a rotating basis, to get to know one another, to pray together, to learn of PA IPL events and programs, to 
build community, and to make common cause caring for Godôs creation. 

 
Invites All to the Fourth Monthly Meeting 

Tuesday April 17, 2018 

7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

State College Presbyterian Church 

132 W. Beaver Ave., State College 16801 

 
The Sustainability Committee at State College Presbyterian Church has made impressive progress in making their church 

more green.  Their Presbytery has awarded them a Certificate of Earth Care and recently 

asked them to offer a workshop for the other area Presbyterian churches. Not only have 

they cut back on energy use in a variety of ways, but they also recycle, literally, a ton of 

material each month.  Please come with your own experiences retrofitting old churches 

and, together, weôll brainstorm possible solutions.  

(ŜŐőŖ #Œőņňŕŗ 
 
 

0ÅÎÎ 3ÔÁÔÅ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÏÆ -ÕÓÉÃ ÆÁÃÕÌÔÙ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ,ÉÓÁ "ÏÎÔÒÁÇÅÒȟ ÈÏÒÎȟ ÁÎÄ 4ÉÍÏÔÈÙ 3ÈÁÆÅÒȟ ÐÉÁÎÏȟ ÁÌÏÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ 'ÒÁÃÅ 3ÁÌÙÁÒÄÓ 
3ÈÁÆÅÒȟ ÈÏÒÎȟ ÁÎÄ 3ÁÒÁÈ 3ÈÁÆÅÒȟ ÓÏÐÒÁÎÏȟ ×ÉÌÌ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔ Á ÒÅÃÉÔÁÌ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ ρςȟ ÁÔ τȡππ ÐÍ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙ "ÁÐÔÉÓÔ 
ÁÎÄ "ÒÅÔÈÒÅÎ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ τρρ 3Ȣ "ÕÒÒÏ×Ó 3ÔÒÅÅÔ ÉÎ 3ÔÁÔÅ #ÏÌÌÅÇÅȢ  4ÈÅ ÒÅÃÉÔÁÌ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÓ ÎÅ×ÌÙ ÁÒÒÁÎÇÅÄ ×ÅÌÌ-ËÎÏ×Î !ÍÅÒÉȤ
ÃÁÎ ÈÙÍÎ ÔÕÎÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÈÏÒÎ ÁÎÄ ÐÉÁÎÏȟ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÏÐÒÁÎÏ ÁÎÄ Ô×Ï ÈÏÒÎ ÖÁÒÉÁÔÉÏÎÓȢ !ÒÒÁÎÇÅÒÓ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÅ .ÏÒÔÈ !ÍÅÒÉÃÁÎ ÃÏÍÐÏÓȤ
ÅÒÓ 0ÁÕÌ 3Ȣ *ÏÎÅÓȟ *ÅÒÅÍÙ 3ÔÒÏÎÇȟ "ÒÏÏËÅ (ÏÐËÉÎÓȟ *ÁÍÅÓ .ÁÉÇÕÓȟ 0ÁÕÌ "ÁÓÌÅÒ ÁÎÄ -ÁÒÃ 'ÕÙȢ 4ÈÅ ÁÒÔÉÓÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅÄ 
ÒÅÃÏÒÄÉÎÇ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 4ÒÏÙ 3ÁÖÉÎÇÓ "ÁÎË -ÕÓÉÃ (ÁÌÌ ÉÎ 4ÒÏÙȟ .9 ÉÎ ÍÉÄ--ÁÙ ÁÎÄ ÁÒÅ ÁÎÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÌÅÁÓÅ ÏÆ Á #$ 
ÂÙ ÌÁÔÅ ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ςπρψȢ 



 

 

 

 

3ҮҥҪҥҰҵɯ+ұҰҤҡҮҝҪɯ"ҤұҮҟҤ 

 
 

 

 STAFF 
Pastor Ronald C. Miller, Jr. 

tlcrevron@comcast.net  
 
  

 Marla Moberg  
Office Administrator  

tlcoffice2@comcast.net 
 
  

 James Rearick  
Organist  

jbrorgel1@verizon.net 
 

 Barbara Roberts  
Pianist, Bell Choir 

barbroberts1960@gmail.com 
 

 Donna Weller  
Joyful Voices  

dw0220@aol.com 
 

 Brian Woodland  
Custodian  

oppgrade9@yahoo.com  

COUNCIL 
 SEPTEMBER 2016  - JUNE 2019 

 
  

EXECUTIVE TEAM 
John Waters, President (jrw8@psu.edu)  

Judy Lankes, Vice President (jwalks@aol.com) 
Laurette Gonet, Secretary (Laurette.Gonet@gmail.com) 

 
 

CHURCH PROPERTIES TEAM LEADER 
Jay Aubuchon (jayaubuchon@gmail.com) 

 

 MEMBERS AT LARGE 

Megan Orient (meganorient@gmail.com) 
Scott Sheaffer (sheaffer@mac.com) 
Sue Glad (gladsam@comcast.net) 
Elaine Burn (ejb559@comcast.net) 

Sue Ellen Krupa (sekrupa77@gmail.com) 
 

FINANCIAL TEAM 
Karen Hulett, Treasurer (hulettk67@gmail.com) 

Duane Moberg, Financial Secretary (mobergpsu@gmail.com)  

 

May Birthdays 
 

+ÁÙÌÉÅ-!ÎÎÅ .ÅÉÄÉÇ   σ  
#ÁÍÅÒÏÎ 0ÏÒÔÅÒ   σ 
#ÌÅÏ #ÁÍÐÂÅÌÌ   τ 
%ÒÉË /ÒÉÅÎÔ   τ 
%Ä×ÁÒÄ 'ÌÁÄ  υ 
2ÙÌÁÎ 7ÅÎÒÉÃÈ   υ 
*ÁÍÅÓ #Ï×ÁÎ  φ 
-ÁÄÉÓÏÎ 7ÅÉÄÅÌ   φ 
-ÁÄÅÌÉÎÅ "ÁÎÅÙ   ω 
)ÓÁÂÅÌÌÁ 0ÏÅÈÎÅÒ  ω 
*ÅÎÎÙ 7ÅÎÒÉÃÈ   ω 
+ÅÉÔÈ 3ÍÉÔÈ  ρρ 
*ÏÈÎ 7ÁÔÅÒÓ  ρρ 
*ÕÌÉÅ 7ÅÂÂ  ρς 
!ÎÙÁ "ÒÏ×ÎÓÏÎ  ρσ 
"ÒÏÏËÅ -ÙÅÒÓ  ρυ 
-Ã+ÅÎÎÁ 3ÔÏÕÔ  ρχ 
!ÌÌÉÓÏÎ #Ï×ÁÎ  ςς 
:ÁÃÈÅÒÙ 3ÍÉÔÈ  ςσ 
%ÌÁÉÎÅ "ÕÒÎ  ςτ 
4ÉÏÎÎÉ 7ÅÎÒÉÃÈ  ςφ 
*ÁÃÏÂ 0ÉÐÅÒ  ςχ 
*ÅÁÎ 2ÏÓÓ   ςψ 
+ÒÉÓÔÅÎ 4ÅÒÒÉÌÌ  σπ 

 

Adopt A Spot:  Care for Creation & Honor Trinity  
 

Megan Orient adopted a spot in 2014 in Ferguson Township, 
and had it signed ñIn Honor of Trinity Lutheran Churchò.  
Megan and her family are moving away this summer, and 
would love to see a Trinity Member keep the church name 
up on the sign!  Are you passionate about battling litter?  
Would you be interested in taking it over?  One person can 
do it—Megan has done it by herself, even separating recy-
clables and trash as she goes (though she said two people 
would be twice the fun!). 
 

This spot is a 1/2 mile stretch of Vairo Blvd. (from just past 
Waddle Road to Marjorie Mae Street).  It is downwind from the Walmart Plaza and two 
large apartment complexes, so trash seems to blow that direction.  It is fairly easy to main-
tain!  If working alone, it only requires about 4 hours each spring, 4 hours in late summer 
(before summer grass gets deep, and before autumn leaves fall, respectively).   
 

In addition to the sign – a great (and free) way to recognize our church, there is a special 
recognition event for volunteers each year.   
 

Megan will be conducting her spring clean-up day soon.  If you are interested and want to 
join her to see the route first-hand, call Megan at (540) 841-8089.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:oppgrade9@yahoo.com

